72

THE VICE PRESIDENT
WASHINGTON

November 21, 1984

His Excellency
Salim Ahmed Salim
Prime Minister of the
United Republic of Tanzania
Dar es Salaam

Dear Salim:

Thank you for your kind message of congratulations
on the Reagan-Bush election victory. The American people
have clearly shown their overwhelming support for President
Reagan's foreign and domestic policies, including our respect
for the government and people of Tanzania.

I especially appreciate these thoughtful words
from a statesman I consider a friend, and I look forward to
seeing you soon.

With deep respect and warm regards,

Sincerely,




